
May 28, 2010 
 
Dear Stakeholders, 
 
Re: Stakeholder Update #2 
 
When we last provided an update, the City had prepared draft Terms of Reference (TORs) documents to provide 
direction for peer reviews on the technical reports related to Brampton Brick’s rezoning planning application. In 
mid-March, the City circulated the TORs to other City departments, the JART (Joint Aggregate Review Team, made 
up of affected agencies) and stakeholders.   
 
The City is currently reviewing the comments received from the circulation of the draft TORs, including comments 
from external stakeholders.  The revised final TORs are expected to be ready in the next few weeks. This will be 
followed by consultant selection in accordance with the City’s Purchasing requirements for retaining peer review 
consultants.  
 
Following consultant selection, the proposals of the retained consultants will be made available for public review.  
At this point, staff will prepare a status report to the Planning Design & Development Committee to provide an 
update on where the City is in the planning process and next steps.  Staff will again report to Planning Committee 
when the peer review exercise is complete in order to report on the findings and to seek direction to undertake 
public consultation with area residents and landowners.  
 
For more information on the rezoning application, please contact the City’s planner, Natasha D’Souza. 

 
Natasha D’Souza, MCIP, RPP 
Land Use Policy Planner III 
Planning, Design and Development 
City of Brampton 
2 Wellington Street W, Brampton ON L6Y 4R2 
Phone: 905-874-3861 Fax: 905-874-2099 
Natasha.D’Souza@brampton.ca  

 
 


